
Society for Ecumenical Studies 
A Body in Association with Churches Together 

 
 

Wednesday 30 May 2007, 6pm 
 

The Hinsley Room, Morpeth Terrace 
Westminster Cathedral, SW1 

 
(entrance behind St Paul’s Bookshop) 

 
Nearest Tube: Victoria 

 
 

Anglican & Roman Catholic Relations – A Kick Start?  
 

o Dr Mary Tanner, President of the World Council of Churches 
o Mgr Andrew Faley, Assistant General Secretary, RC Bishops’ 

Conference of England & Wales 
 

 
Preceded by the Society’s Annual General Meeting at 5 -15 pm 

 
 
 

 
Followed by refreshments. All welcome. 

Please phone 07710 024505, or email ecumenicalstudies@btinternet.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.ecumenicalstudies.org.uk 
 

Registered Charity No. 1096515 


